
 
April 2021 

RE: SACS Golf Tournament 2021 

Dear Friends of Shakopee Area Catholic School (“SACS”): 

We are pleased to announce our 10th Annual SACS Golf Tournament 2021 will be held Sunday, June 6th 2021. 

This year marks our 164th year of education in Shakopee. We are asking for your partnership and support as we 

teach and shape our children. 

In previous years, our tournament has annually hosted over one hundred golfers and is open to both men and 

women. Our tournament provides tuition scholarships as we try to make our school accessible to every family 

who desires an excellent academic and faith-filled Catholic education for their children. Our dream is that 

tuition is no longer a barrier for any family. In addition to scholarships, we work toward specialty projects that 

are needed on our school campus. Over the last several years, our SACS Dads Group has replaced our 

playground basketball hoops, updated our school security system, a new audio system for our gymnasium, 

sponsored the staff Christmas party, completed playground improvements, and donated to the staff bonus fund 

to show appreciation to the staff & teachers at SACS! In total, this amazing group has raised over $200,000! 

As a respected business leader in our community, we would like to invite you to sponsor this year’s tournament. 

Our tournament grows annually and we expect 2021 to be no exception. Included in this letter you will see our 

sponsorship levels and the marketing benefits your organization will receive at each level. We hope that you 

will take advantage of this fantastic opportunity to support our community and, most importantly, the students 

within our school. 

If you are unable to sponsor, we are in need of action items and raffle prizes. We would love to have 3-5 really 

great items for our auction this year! If you are able to sponsor, donate, or have questions, please contact Dave 

Wenthold at (952) 210-6852 or at Golf@SACSschools.org 

On behalf of our students, thank you for your time & consideration! The Parish of Saints Joachim & Anne 

thanks you for supporting our blessed Shakopee Area Catholic School. #WeAreSACSProud! 

            

Julie Moran    Fr. Erik Lundgren   Dave Wenthold 

Principal    Pastor     President 

Shakopee Area Catholic School Parish of Saints Joachim & Anne SACS Dads Group 
 

Tax ID # 41-0747179 – The Parish of Saints Joachim & Anne is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization. 

Some donations are tax-deductible. 

 

Shakopee Area Catholic School nurtures the body, mind, and soul of each child. We develop morally responsible 

leaders through rigorous, innovative academics in a welcoming and fair-filled Catholic community. 
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